
PE7. FUNDING UPDATE

The Committee and Board considered a report by the Chief Finance Officer on the
latest funding position in relation to the Pension Fund.

Decision

The Committee and Board noted the report detailing the funding position at 31
March 2015 as detailed in the Appendix to the report.


